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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

March 13, 2003

General Notice 2003-11

TO:

Labor Relations Designees and Payroll Officers

SUBJECT:
Payment of Accrued Sick and Vacation – March 1, 2003 Retirements

I have been requested by the Retirement Division to remind you that individuals who retired on March 1, 2003 should not be paid their accrued sick and vacation leave.  This applies to individuals who elected normal, early or hazardous duty retirement.  The legislation requires that in order to qualify for the ERIP, individuals who retire on March 1, April 1, May 1 or June 1 must delay receipt of their accrued sick and vacation leave.

Labor relations designees with questions regarding this should contact OLR at 418-6447.  All others please direct your inquiries to your agency personnel office.

Linda J. Yelmini



Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

Phone:  (860) 418-6447    Fax:  (860) 418-6491

450 Capitol Avenue-MS# 53OLR, Hartford, Connecticut  06106
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